
 

Reception Newsletter 

Friday 4th March 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

 

We have had a busy week this week in Reception. This week we enjoyed our trip to ‘The       

Museum of Liverpool.’ We learnt lots about different types of transport and how this has 

changed. When we returned to school we wrote a recount of our trip so we could tell Year 1 

and Year 2 all about it.  

This week we have enjoyed ‘Book Week.’ We have completed lots of lovely activities and we 

learnt how to act out a story after watching a performance of Jack and the Beanstalk. On 

Thursday we came to school dressed as our favourite characters and we have created a class 

book about these. Thank you our visitors to our family reading sessions—the children loved 

telling me about the books you read with the children! We have taken part in a competition to 

design a book token—fingers crossed we will have a winner at Lister!  

In maths we have been getting better at adding by counting on from a number. At home you 

can ask me to count on from different numbers!  

Our new role play areas have been very popular this week—we have an airport and a train     

station.  

Thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them and 

the children were so proud sharing them. Keep them coming in!  

Have a lovely weekend!  

The Reception Team   

Welcome to Miss Gould 

In Class RD Miss Gould will be supporting and teaching the children as part of her 

teacher training degree until May 2016.  

 

Names on belongings 

Please can you ensure that your child’s uniform and coat have their names on.  

Magical Moments 

Name of Child _________________Date________________ 

Magical moment 

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________ 


